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Hi, this whole process is confusing and has not been publicised to all residents. I sent emails in
December 2020, none of which were replied to and I asked to be notified of progress and
procedures.I have had nothing from you.
I have serious concerns about..

1. Pollution. There is no way that burning this amount of waste, will not decrease air quality and
add harmful chemicals or pollutants. With the prevailing wind direction, this will be carried to
Burton Stather.
2. The pollution will be harmful to people, animals and the general environment.
3. This in not just local waste, why should we accept refuse from all around the country, to burn
here?
4. You appear to be â€œsellingâ€• the project on green energy production. This is just a
by-product of the process. Your main money making incentive is from being paid to dispose of
waste.
5. With waste being brought to the area, there will be considerable extra traffic both on the river
and roads, causing further danger and disruption. Al these aspects will severely reduce my
quality of life and be harmful to my health. 

Please record my objections, and keep me notified of the process, so I can be involved in the
future.

Kind regards
Trevor Zimmerman




